
Dear Stakeholder, 

 Exciting news! As you are aware, Shoalhaven City Council is currently preparing 
a Coastal Management Program (CMP) to help manage and protect the Lake 
Conjola estuary. The project has recently completed Stage 2 which involved 
identifying key risks, vulnerabilities and opportunities for the long-term management 
of Lake Conjola. 

The CMP has now entered Stage 3 which involves identifying and evaluating 
opportunities to address coastal risks consistent with management objectives. This 
Stage incorporates the findings of the technical studies and community and agency 
feedback already gathered through consultation held in April 2022. As part of Stage 
3, Council needs your input on the proposed management actions that have been 
developed. Your feedback will help shape the CMP and ensure community support, 
feedback and suggestions are captured. 

You can provide your feedback online by reviewing the proposed management 
actions that will be applied across the Lake Conjola CMP and completing the online 
survey. Several potential management actions can also be viewed on a map as they 
are location specific. You can show your support for the mapped actions using the 
interactive Map-based Feedback Portal. The interactive Map-based Suggestion 
Portal can be used to provide additional suggestions for potential management 
actions that will be reviewed by the project team. You can also subscribe to receive 
updates on the project Get Involved website.  

Council appreciates that the online portal might not be utilised by all and welcome 
direction submissions and feedback via e-mail. Please reach to the Coastal 
Management Team out via email or phone 
– coastal.management@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au or 1300 293 111. The survey will 
be open until at least 13 August 2023. 

 Please find attached the flyer containing key information and links to the online 
platform for the Stage 3 consultation that may be printed. If you would like copies 
printed for further distribution, please contact Council to arrange this. 

Council strongly encourages you and your community to share this information 
around your network and participate in this survey to provide feedback that 
accurately represents the broader communities’ views and support in managing and 
protecting our estuaries for the next 10 years. 

Kind Regards, 

  

https://getinvolved.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/lake-conjola-cmp
https://doc.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Displaydoc.aspx?Record=D23/261631
https://doc.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Displaydoc.aspx?Record=D23/261631
https://getinvolved.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/lake-conjola-cmp?tool=survey_tool&tool_id=lake-conjola-cmp-stage-3#tool_tab
https://getinvolved.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/lake-conjola-cmp?tool=survey_tool&tool_id=lake-conjola-cmp-stage-3#tool_tab
https://rhk.maps.arcgis.com/apps/CrowdsourcePolling/index.html?appid=0c80068a0d45461fb94372c1847c8ab2
https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/62eba19312644c3eaf6da8a9ee0cf566/page/THEMA-2/
https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/62eba19312644c3eaf6da8a9ee0cf566/page/THEMA-2/
https://getinvolved.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/lake-conjola-cmp
mailto:coastal.management@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au

